
 

 

ST. LAURENCE CATHOLIC PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 

28th September 2018 Autumn Term - Issue 2 

St. Laurence 

Primary Newsletter 
Our School  

Gospel Values 

Responsibility 

Peace 

Compassion 

Generosity 

Wisdom 

Courage 

Classes  

Robins  
Mrs. Harvey  
(Deputy Head Pastoral) 
Wrens 
Miss. Campbell 

R 

Kingfishers 
Mrs. Chalklin 
(KS1 Leader) 
Skylarks 
Miss Tanvir 
Nightingales 
Ms. Bairos 

Yr 
1/2 

Quails 
Miss Jeavons  
Doves 
Mr.Jiggins 
Swallows 
Miss Corcoran 

Yr 
3/4 

 
Magpies 
Mr Fitt 
Owls 
Miss Kelly 
Kestrels 
Mr. Pepper 
 

Yr 
5/6 

  
Through God’s grace, a community growing in  knowledge and understanding 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations from the Local Authority 

As you know the school has extremely high expectations of all members of our school 
community. So we were delighted to receive a letter this week form Cambridge City 
Council’s Director of Education congratulating everyone at St Laurence School on the 
highest standards of academic attainment and progress. The letter acknowledges the 
school’s excellent leadership and the efforts of all staff, governors and pupils in achiev-

ing end of Key Stage 2 results well above national outcomes.  

 A copy is available on the school website at   https://www.stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk/ 

Uniform Reminder 
 

When the children represent our school, we pride ourselves on the  
compliments members of the public make about how smart the children look. 

This sense of pride should also be present everyday in school. As we are a 
few weeks into term we expect all children to be in the correct school uni-

form. This also includes: 

• Shoes in a suitable style and colour for school. Not trainers. 

• Hair tied back (if long) and without large hair accessories and decora-
tions 

• No make up including nail varnish 

• No jewellery except small stud type earrings and/or a small cross worn 

under the shirt 

Harvest Mass 
Harvest Mass will be held at the school on Monday 15th October at 2pm. As 
is always the tradition please could families bring in an item of food that is 

suitable to donate to the Food Bank. Thank You!  
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2nd Oct: Kestrels Class Assembly 
16th Oct: Swallows Class Assembly 
21st Oct: Half Term 
6th Nov: Doves Class Assembly 
13th & 14th Nov: Parent Consultations  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
20th November: Owls Class Assembly 
4th-5th December: KS1 Nativity 
11th-12th December: EYFS Nativity 
19th December: Carol Service  

 

Parent Governor Nominations 
 

Closing date for Parent Governor  
nominations is Monday 1st October. 

There is still time to get your expression 
of interest in to become a member of the 
School Governing Body and become in-

volved in your child’s school!  
 
 

 

Open Morning for Prospective Parents September 2019 

If you are interested in  
volunteering within the school or 
would like to know more about 
volunteering, please come in for 

an information session on  
Thursday 11th October at 10am.  

Whose Top of the Attendance 

Tree? 
 
 

1st Owls with 99.6% 
 

2nd Robins with 99.5% 
 

3rd Kingfishers with 99.1% 


